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BOARD REPORT – June 2014 

 

How Are We Doing? 

Enrollment: 

As of June 9, 2014 Total  -  190 without graduates 

9th Grade – 73 10th Grade - 66 11th Grade - 49 12th Grade – 2 + 37 
graduated 

Spartan Academy – 16 

House of Hope – 3 + 7 graduated 

Life Skills – 1 

Deaf School -0 + 1 graduated 

Home School – 1 (taking 1 or more classes at SHS) 

 

Community Involvement: 

 The class of 1964 will hold it's 50th reunion in Sheridan on July 26th.  They have requested 
a tour of the building from 10:00 am to noon on that day. 

Student Highlights: 

  Last day for students is Thursday, June 12th . 

 Four students qualified for State in Track 

 Baseball and Softball teams made the league playoffs 

 Our Academic Athelete was Bethany Ashlock with a 3.8 GPA 

 Travel club leaves for Europe on June 13th 

 $124,000 in scholarships were awarded to our senior class 

 Approximately 90 students received academic recognition 

 Staff Highlights: 

 Kathy Berrier and Lori Bogen were honored at a retirement party on June 5th  

 Last day for teachers will be Monday, June 16th. 

Upcoming Events: 

  

Athletic Events:  More information can be found on highschoolsports.net   

Home Games: We are done for the Summer!  See you in the Fall! 

 



 


